
From: Heather Sherwin <Heather@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

SC Flood Fundscfloodfund@yourfoundation.org
CC: JoAnn TurnquistJoAnn@yourfoundation.org

Date: 11/17/2015 3:32:45 PM
Subject: RE: One SC Fund donation summary

Holly
Amazing news! We’ll keep you posted.
 

Heather Sherwin
Vice President for Institutional Advancement
Central Carolina Community Foundation
 
2711 Middleburg Drive, Suite 213  I  Columbia, SC 29204 
 
803.978.7831 (O)  I  216.965.8455 (C)  I  803.799.6663 (F)   I   heather@yourfoundation.org

Leave a legacy and support your favorite cause(s) forever with an endowment at Central Carolina Community 
Foundation. Ask me how.

Check out my professional profile and connect with me on LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/pub/heather-
sherwin/0/288/972/

 

            
 

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential information intended for the use of the individual or firm named above.  If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited.  We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage 
caused by software viruses. Information contained herein is not a substitute for expert legal, tax or other professional advice tailored to your specific circumstances, and may not be 
relied upon as such. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and then delete it. Thank you.

 

 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 2:53 PM
 
To: SC Flood Fund
 
Cc: JoAnn Turnquist; Heather Sherwin
 
Subject: RE: One SC Fund donation summary
 
Have we received donations from any of the advisory committee members yet?  Bob McNair’s assistant sent me an e-
mail to say that he and his wife will be contributing $100,000. 
 
From: SC Flood Fund [mailto:scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 2:23 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: JoAnn Turnquist; Heather Sherwin
 
Subject: One SC Fund donation summary
 
Holly,
 
Between yesterday and today we have received 25 online donations totaling $9,780. The vast majority of 
these either referenced the local news, Gov. Haley, or social media as to how they found out about the fund. 
 
I would imaging all of these were as a result of the announcement. Further, I have received three phone calls 
from organizations looking to make group donations by Christmas that referenced the press conference. 
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Thanks so much!
Dana


